CURRICULUM CHAIR – SPRING 2023 – FALL 2025
LOUIE GIAMBATTISTA – COMPUTER SCIENCE


Dear Mark and LMC Academic Senate,
I am writing to you to express my interest in being our next Curriculum Committee Chairperson.
I have been a full-time tenured faculty member at Los Medanos for seven years. I have served as an LMC curriculum committee member for two years and was the Curriculum Committee Chairperson for four or five years. I have attended many ASCCC sponsored regional and state-wide curriculum meetings and conferences. I have also been LMC's Academic Senate interim president and co-president. 
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Louie Giambattista 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
"Everything should be made as simple as possible, but not any simpler."
- Albert Einstein

"There are no solutions, just trade-offs."
- Thomas Sowell

